
SOUTHWEST GEORGIA REGIONAL AIRPORT – DBE NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

Southwest Georgia Regional Airport, owned and operated by the City of Albany, hereby 
gives notice and announces a proposed overall goal for its Disadvantaged Business 
Enterprise (DBE) Program for federal fiscal years (FFY) 2025-2027 for the Airport.  The 
proposed overall goal is 16.75% for all federally funded projects in FFY 2025-2027.  For 
additional information and questions, please contact Deborah Davis, Administrative 
Manager, at 229.302.1502, during normal business hours, or at DebDavis@albanyga.gov. 


